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Update: Gauteng Emergency Medical Services (EMS) 
 

The Gauteng Department of Health is not paying members for extra overlapping hours in EMS. The Court 

dismissed the PSA’s previous application at the Labour Court to force the employer to pay the 

overlapping hours. After considering the matter and taking on further legal advice, a decision was made 

to start a new application at the Labour Court in terms of the Basic Conditions of Employment Act. The 

action will limit claims to the last three years owing to prescription.  

 

Members who wish to form part of the dispute should engage the PSA Provincial Offices in Pretoria and 

Johannesburg to ensure that their names are placed on the applicants’ list. Members must please submit 

the following information to the respective offices or their Full-Time Shop Stewards (FTSS):  

 

• Name and Surname 

• Date of employment 

• Persal Number 

• Workplace 

• Total weeks with overlapping hours 

• Total hours worked in excess of contract  

  

The information must be submitted to the respective PSA Provincial Offices in Gauteng or the responsible 

FTSS by close of business on 27 February 2023. 
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